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Compare and Contrast
The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) proposed changes to the “meaningful use” in a proposed rule. According to the rule, the term “meaningful use” was replaced by “promoting interoperability”. 
The program was made more flexible by increasing access to patients’ information, which had been rigid earlier because they had only central access to the related data. The rule highlighted the significance of health information exchange between providers and patients by taking necessary measures; whereas, this particular exchange of data had been paid little attention before. Further, the providers were encouraged to facilitate patients in accessing their health records online by offering incentives, while these providers had no opportunities of getting any monetary benefits on providing their clients with ease of information access in the past.

CMS proposed in the new rule that the reporting period for health providers would reduce to two months that had been four months in the previous years. This would make the system of information records update easily and more frequently. All the related institutions and people would have access to more recent results. Moreover, CMS proposed eliminating eight of the previously observed sixteen Clinical Quality Measures (CQMs) to ensure implementation of a little number of the remaining measures more effectively and efficiently. Further, the use of new 2015th edition of the Certified Electronic Health Record Technology (CEHRT) was emphasized to meet the new standards (Butler, 2019). 
The above-mentioned new technology would enable the patients to access their health information from different health providers, same as using a one-link to access one's account through several banks' ATMs. Likewise, every patient would be provided with a single portal or application to submit their data. Earlier, patients did not have these facilities that could have triggered the pace of communication between providers and patients.
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